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4th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Class R Trip to Langford Lakes 

 

On Tuesday 30th April, Class R will be visiting Langford Lakes, to continue our learning from 

our topic ‘Animal Kingdom’, where we are thinking about the world we live in, nature and 

animals. We will have two workshops throughout the course of the day including 

Marvellous Mini Beasts and Wild Art. 

 

We will be leaving school promptly at 9:15am by coach. We will be outside for much of 

the time so all children will need to wear suitable clothing for that day. The children do not 

need to wear school uniform but they are not allowed to have bare legs at Langford 

Lakes so please make sure everyone has trousers or leggings/tights on to cover their legs 

(no shorts). If the weather is wet please also provide waterproof clothing and footwear. If it 

is hot and sunny, please ensure that your child has a sunhat and comes to school wearing 

suncream.  Please make sure your child brings plenty of water for the day. They will also 

need to bring a packed lunch in a back pack or other suitable bag. We will be leaving 

Langford Lakes at 2.00pm and should be back at school before the end of the school 

day. 

 

The cost of the trip (including travel, entrance and workshop activities) is £9.30.  The cost of 

the coach has been subsidised by the Friends of St Andrew’s.   Payment can be made on 

the Reach More Parents App (Payments – Offers Available), where you can give your 

permission as well. If you have any problems using the App, please come and speak to 

the School Office. 

  

If you are available, and would be happy to work with a group on the day, please could 

you email admin@st-andrews-laverstock.wilts.sch.uk to let us know. We will get in touch 

with you to let you know if we require your help but please bear in mind that we are 

restricted with seats on the coach. We need people who are willing to drive in convoy 

with us, or to meet us there. 

 

Mrs K Usherwood 
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